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Cane toads •	
will eat 

    anything    		
    that fits into  	
    their mouth- 
    including       	
    seafood! 
    The stomach 	
    contents of 
    a cane toad 
    recently   	      	
    caught in  	         	
    NSW 
    revealed     	         	
    crabs and 	     	
    molluscs.

Cane toads •	
can be 

    mistaken for   	
    Giant 
    Burrowing   	     	
    Frogs.

Freaky
Facts

Toads knocking on WA’s door
In the light of news that a cane toad has been found on WA’s 
border (February 27th), STTF are concerned that the resolve of 
the public, the government and its agencies should not waiver.  
This is a crucial period in the fight to hold back the tide.  STTF 
believes that the battle to STOP THE TOAD should be maintained, 
particularly in the light of the success of our exclusion fencing 
methods. We may have lost the battle to keep cane toads from 
reaching the W.A. border, but we haven’t given up on the war 
against them at all!

The Great Toad Muster 2009
STTF will be running its fourth annual Great Toad Muster from 
August to October this year (dates are yet to be confirmed). 
2009’s operation will be an expanded and ambitious effort.  We 
aim to have 200-300 volunteers in the field from the W.A. border 
eastward into the Territory.  
This is a daunting exercise, 
but we are heartened by the 
support already pledged by 
the Federal Government, 
corporate sponsor ABN 
Foundation and our 
committed volunteers.  

Fundraising for STTF
You dont have to come on The Great Toad Muster to join the fight 
against the toad. Why not help us do some fundraising? If you or 
anyone you know would like to plan a fundraising event or help 
out in any way, please contact Kim. 

2008 Muster Volunteers


